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A committee of market research

volunteers will be conducting phone

interviews with cancer patients and their

caregivers to understand attitudes and

awareness around integrated therapies in

cancer care, including herbal

supplements, diet, acupuncture, massage

and yoga. Your feedback will help us

refine our resources and potentially

develop new ones.

 

This research study will begin in

September 2021, and the phone

interviews will last approximately

30 minutes.

 

We appreciate your support and

participation to help BUCK's mission of

Bridging & Uniting Cancer Knowledge!

 

buckcancerfoundation.org 

We are seeking participation and

feedback from: 

Cancer patients

Patient caregivers

Researchers & students

Volunteers & donors 

If you are interested or have questions,

please contact Joy Gupta at

JGupta@buckcancerfoundation.org. 

Thank you for your support!

Information provided by respondents during the telephone survey

will be treated as confidential and used for research and marketing

purposes only.


